
Dade County Schools utilizes the following project recommendations 
from The Georgia Vision Project for Public Education in the district’s 

strategic plan. 
 
3.1 Create in each county of the state an early learning partnership that includes all public and private 
human service organizations. 
 
3.2 Create public-private partnerships in local communities between local businesses and educational 
and human services organizations for the purpose of supporting early childhood initiatives that address 
healthy child/family development and economic benefits to the community. 
 
3.6. Ensure adequate financial support for the implementation of quality programs for all young 
children. 
 
4.1 In order to provide an environment where students learn best, ensure that teachers work and plan 
together, learn and share effective teaching practices, and are provided support for their on-going 
learning. 
 
4.3 In order to provide an environment where students learn best, ensure that teachers teach 
challenging and problem-solving lessons that are flexible enough to meet the interests and needs of 
individual students. 
 
4.4 In order to provide an environment where students learn best, ensure that teachers use varied 
measures to determine what students know and can do. 
 
5.1 Evaluate and utilize the most effective instructional models and learning supports (i.e. digital, 
blended, competency, virtual, etc.) implemented by school districts. 
 
 5.2 Ensure full integration of current technology and training into the classroom. 
 
 5.3 Continue to develop and maintain a comprehensive data system for monitoring student progress 
(Pre-K--12) and making decisions to improve educational practice. 
 
 5.4 Develop partnerships with business, industries, public agencies and the community to promote 
shared use of services and facilities. 
 
6.1 Identify and recruit the most talented candidates into teacher preparation programs. 
 
6.3 Collaborate with the Georgia Professional Standards Commission, the Georgia Department of 
Education and other credentialing agencies to provide comprehensive strategies to find, grow and keep 
the most talented educators. 
 
7.1 Develop and implement at the local school district level an accountability system based on local 
district educational goals that are aligned with state educational goals and state accountability system, 
and which include clearly defined measures of school district, school and student success. 
 



8.1 Develop safe, orderly, supportive learning environments built on respect and encouragement where 
all individuals believe they can make a positive difference. 
 
 8.2 Make each school and school system an inviting place to be for students, parents, staff and the 
larger community. October2016.  
 
 8.4 Determine stakeholder perceptions of schools and school districts. 
 
 8.5 Develop a culture and climate that foster innovation and responsible risk-taking. 
 
 8.6 Develop school and district cultures that are sensitive and responsive to the cultural, racial, ethnic 
and socio-economic make-up of the communities they serve. 
 
9.3 Initiate an ongoing process at the local school district level for systematically evaluating all 
expenditures to enable the development and adoption of budgets that are focused on district strategies 
for maximizing student learning. 


